
Experiences 
We understand that providing rich experiences for 

our children, as part of our wider curriculum offer, is 

important. A local artist has visited our school and 

worked with the children in Y3/4 to produce some 

amazing watercolour artwork and our Y6 children 

have visited the theatre to watch a Shakespeare 

play, an experience we know they’ll remember for a 

long time to come.  

Christmas Fair 
This is a reminder that the Christmas Fair will be  

happening on the 1st December. Each class will be  
responsible for a stall and the children will apply their 
knowledge from the financial education topic Money, 

Money, Money in order to make a collective whole school 
profit. We look forward to seeing you there!  

Enquiry 

Principals and teaching staff from other Enquire 

schools have been and spent a day at Cloverfields. 

They visited each classroom and talked to staff and 

children about their teaching and the learning they 

saw.  

We were very impressed with the children’s  

respectful behaviour and the way they articulated 

their learning during lessons. 

Pupil Council 
We have a new Pupil Council who are working with staff 
to make our school even more amazing than it is already. 
They have decided that their first project is to tidy up the 

environment. This includes the hall floor at lunch,  
corridors and classrooms during the day and litter in the 

playground. We are very proud of their dedication to  
excellence!!  

Whatsapp 
We have been communicating with parents  

regarding our concerns around WhatsApp groups. We 
have now been made aware that some of the groups 

have been edited to ensure the messages disappear after 
24 hours. This is worrying as this may suggest that these 

messages are inappropriate and need to be hidden.  
 

The police have asked us to pass on their advice that  
parents reinforce the messages about appropriate  

behaviour on any social media platform. 

Book Fair 
Thank you for supporting our school by purchasing books 
and stationery at the book fair. A staggering £993.87 was 
raised and school will receive half of that amount to spend 

on quality books for the children. 

 

 

 
 

Facebook 
Please like and share our  

Facebook page to keep up to 
date with in school activities. 

Compass Go 
Supporting children with their mental health is  

important to us therefore Compass Go have been 
in to work with our Y6 children. They have  

supported them by teaching them techniques they 
can use to manage stress, linked to test situations. 

We know that this will be useful to help prepare 
them for the end of Y6 and for secondary school. 

Compass Go will be running a parent workshop on 
Wednesday 16th November from 4-5pm.  
Cloverfields is keen to support parents’  

understanding of anxiety and what is normal vs 
what needs further support. Places on the  

workshop can be booked via MCAS after half term 

Swimming 
Our Y5 children have been learning to swim as part of 

their PE curriculum. They have demonstrated great  
resilience during these lessons, with many of them  

reaching the required standard.  

Reports 
This year, you will receive your child’s school report  
during the Spring term. It will clearly communicate 
to you what your child has been learning and what 
they need to be able to know or do by the end of 

the academic year in order to improve.  
 

By receiving the report earlier in the year, together 
we will be able to support your child to achieve their 

targets.  


